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October 13, 2021

Present: Y. Kim, E. Sevcik, D. Zhao, D. Allwardt, M. Doh, F. Tasdan, G. Mangalaraj
Guest: Jeremy Merritt, Webmaster

The purpose of the guest presenter was to discuss the faculty and staff resources information available on the WIU website.

Jeremy: The faculty and staff resources page (http://www.wiu.edu/table_of_contents/faculty-resources.php) was created in 2010 before Jeremy assumed his current position. The page was previously accessible from the wiu homepage and is now accessible through the A-Z Index. The page contents have been minimally updated.

Members of CIT noted that the page was unknown to some faculty and appeared to be somewhat out of date. The purpose of inviting Jeremy to the meeting was to discuss how the information might be better shared with faculty and if CIT could assist in improving the page content, organization, etc.

1. Jeremy’s thoughts and suggestions:
a. The current page could be updated. 
b. Streamlining ways to access page is in development- there are updates being made to the  myWIU portal and the Engage Project through AIMS will replace WIUP. This will provide a centralized portal to access resources.  There can be a prominent link within the portal resources for faculty and staff. Jeremy noted that at the beginning rollout it would likely be integrated with student resources, but the end goal is to have a myWIU portal that would target user needs (different for students, faculty…)
c. Debra recommended that a site include a decision tree about where to go for different issues (CITR vs. uTech, etc). 
4. Jeremy suggested that it would be helpful for the committee to gather some initial feedback on the site to inform what needs to be updated, and then CIT could facilitate a larger survey.
Deb offered to send out a request for committee members to visit the resources page and offer comments regarding content and organization. She will send out an email requesting that CIT members review the faculty resources page and ask a colleague to do the same.

Additional Discussion
2. Danyang asked about how best to email a class list.  Guava? There are options to email the class list through Western Online but it can be cumbersome.
3. Note about the wiu home page- the audience website focus is perspective students. This focus is likely why the former faculty resources link on the home page was removed.
4. Getting resource information to new faculty: faculty mentors can include references to web pages with faculty information to promote the resources page. Additionally, links to resources could be made available to faculty through side panel resources on Western Online.
5. Danyang asked- who has responsibility for department web sites? Response: chairs are responsible for department sites- some colleges/departments have more/less internal support for updating information.
6. Are there plans to eliminate the S drive? Jeremy is not aware of any plans to eliminate this.

Possible agenda/topics for next meetings:
a. Invitation to Dr. Lawson, Director of Distance Learning and Support
b. Survey of what technology faculty use during pandemic. Dawn Sweet can inform us of what is being done to evaluate this.

Next Meeting: November 11, Thursday at 11:am

Respectfully,
Debra Allwardt


